
Dear Early Years and Childcare Providers 
 

Please see below this week’s Government updates for you, your staff and families. 
 
Updates for the Sector  
 
Check if your employer can use the Coronavirus Job Retention Scheme 20 May 
2021 
Claims for furlough days in May 2021 must be made by 14 June 2021. 
 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) local restrictions in education and childcare settings 
Change made: Converted guidance from PDF to HTML. No changes have been 
made to any of the guidance from the update on 13 May 2021. 
 

Face coverings in education 24 May 2021 
Change made: We have converted the guidance to HTML to make it easier to read. 
No changes have been made to any of the guidance from the update on 10 May. 

Actions for early years and childcare providers during the coronavirus (COVID-19) 
outbreak 24 May 2021 
Change made: We have converted the guidance to HTML to make it easier to read. 
No changes have been made to any of the guidance from the update on 10 May. 
 

Actions for schools during the coronavirus outbreak 24 May 2021  
Change made: We have converted the guidance to HTML and moved some of the 
paragraphs within the attendance section around to make it easier to read. No 
changes have been made any of the guidance from the update on 10 May.  
 
 

Updates for Families  
 

How to stop the spread of coronavirus (COVID-19) 24 May 2021 
Change made: Updated to include information on reducing the risk when meeting 
friends and family. 
 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/check-if-you-could-be-covered-by-the-coronavirus-job-retention-scheme?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_source=f7506afc-fc33-4a31-88d9-53b35db19da7&utm_content=daily
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-local-restrictions-in-education-and-childcare-settings?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_source=bd87a929-9b16-48c9-8155-392a60a8fc36&utm_content=daily
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/face-coverings-in-education?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_source=b2bcda07-d630-4dd0-a3fa-8d4669a43c87&utm_content=daily
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-early-years-and-childcare-closures?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_source=5f03ee63-124f-409a-accc-0f821d077ed1&utm_content=daily
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-early-years-and-childcare-closures?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_source=5f03ee63-124f-409a-accc-0f821d077ed1&utm_content=daily
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_source=fc67fd99-33d2-4f77-b1f6-b7f178eb0564&utm_content=daily
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/how-to-stop-the-spread-of-coronavirus-covid-19?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_source=421f389c-39ae-4a15-a3cf-e5cbfe166db2&utm_content=daily

